
Next Generation Mobile Services Award 2017 (NGMSA) 

Information Session for Prospective Bidders 

Reference to Clause 3.1.1 of the IM, PTA is pleased to announce the ‘information session for prospective 

bidders’ scheduled as under:  

Venue: Pakistan Telecommunication Authority (PTA), Headquarters F-5/1, Islamabad 

Date/Time: Wednesday 3rd May 2017, 0930 hrs (Pakistan Standard Time) 


